
LEAD & COPPER RULE REVISION 
 

Suburban East Salem Water District is meeting the public availability 

requirement of the Lead and Copper Rule Revision by having its service 

line inventory be available in the office. 

 

Please feel free to call (503)364-1620 or visit the office at 3805 La 

Branch St SE to obtain information regarding your service line material. 

We are happy to help. 


